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4'" April, 2018

To,
BSE Limited
Corporate Relationship Department,
Phiroze Jeejeehhoy Towers,
Dalal Street,
Mumhai 400 001.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Sub: Press Release. Correction

Scrip Code: 540735

IRIS Business Services Limited

We request you to kindly note below correction in the Press Release filed on 3'd April, 2018:

At all the places in the Press Release and our intimation letter to BSE Limited, the words 'SSAE 16'
must be read as 'SSAE 18'.

The Company had inadvertently mentioned the old standard 'SSAE-16' whereas the Audit has been
completed as per new standard 'SSAE 18' of the American Institute of Certified Public Accountants
(AICPA).

This will also be made availahle on the Company's wehsite at www.irisbusiness.com.

Kindly take tbe above on record.

Thanking You,
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